
August-October 2024
Officer Training

Meetings

Contact Me!
Email: katie@ktkey.org

Instagram: 
@katie.harper1
@ktkeydiv5a

Hey guys, I hope you are all
having a wonderful summer so
far. Even though school is not in
session, if you are an officer you
can start planning for next year
over the summer to help you be
more prepared in the fall. This
month, the K-T district board will
have our summer board meeting
and continue to plan for the
upcoming year. As always, feel
free to reach out with any
questions or concerns!

Calender of
Events

October 1st 2024
Annual dues payment

opens

October 2024
Trick or Treat for UNICEF

October 19th  2024
Dollywood Fall Rally

KATIEKATIE
KEEPING UP WITH 
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Summer!

October 15th  2024
Youth Oppurtonity Fund

Applications are due

March 2024
KT District Convention



Earlier this summer the
board met at Kiwanis Fresh

Air Camp. We started
planning for fall rally and
DCON, as well as working
on some other things to

ensure this year runs
smoothly for all our clubs! 

At ICON we got to
meet so many

people from all over.
We learned so much

and got the
opportunity to do a
service project as

well as vote on
amendments and for

international
council!

Summer Board

ICON RECAP



Contact Info

I am excited to work with you all
this year and to make sure we can

communicate, I need your club
contact info. If you have already
had elections, I would love it if

current officers or advisors would
send me your club officers' updated

information. Thank you!   

Fall Rally

Fall Rally 2024 will
be on October 19th

in Dollywood!
More details are to
come, but we hope
to see you all there.



Although clubs are not meeting over the summer, this doesn't mean that you
cannot continue to be involved in the community with or without your club. It

might be a good idea to find a service project to participate in over the
summer and encourage your club members to do the same. If you want, the
summer is also a great time to get together your new board and get to know
each other. Presidents and advisors should start thinking about plans for next

year.  


